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Comments: My name is Lacey Gray and I've lived in Alaska for 26 years. I am pro motorized access and do not

believe it appropriate to designate more Wilderness Land than that suggested in the 2002 revision plan(just shy

of 1.4 MILLION acres) as it will displace motorized users.

Restricting these areas and displacing motorized users will have a huge economic impact on many business's. It

will have a huge impact on the families, clubs and riding groups involved who have just as much right to access

these areas as the non-motorized groups. The negatives of Alternative C and D far outweigh the positives.

Snowmobiles have become much more efficient as technology advances and leave little to no footprint in the

areas they are used in.

Please keep these things in consideration and thank you for your time.


